

Association of Residency Administrators in Surgery (ARAS) c/o Dorothy Dickinson 2451 USA Medical Center Drive, Mastin 711 Mobile, AL 36617

5/13/2019

Dear friends at ARAS,

On behalf of our entire team and the communities we serve, I want to personally welcome you to the All Hands and Hearts family and thank you for your incredible support through the 2019 ARAS 5K Walk-A-Thon. Your thoughtful and generous efforts and gifts bring hope and renewal to communities in the US affected by recent hurricanes. What an amazing way to honor Bob Hamilton and the mark he left on your organization!

All Hands and Hearts works efficiently and effectively to address the immediate and long-term needs of people whose lives have been disrupted by natural disasters. We listen to local communities and deploy our unique model of engaging volunteers to enable direct impact, rebuilding safe, resilient schools, homes and other community infrastructure. Our work is only possible because of supporters like you.

With deep gratitude,

Olivia Gauvin Donor Engagement Manager Dorothy I team,

Thank you so much for
your hard work and amazing
fordrawing. We are gratiful to
have ARAI on the AHAH team!

- Olivia

Gift Date	Fundraising Team	Designated Fund	Amount
April-May 2019	Association of Residency Administrators in Surgery	Hurricane Relief	\$1,205.00
	(ARAS)		